
Recruitment for the post of Physical Training Instructor -   

Advt. No.: IITPKD/RM/01/2021 dated: 02 June 2021. 

 

Action taken on representations received from candidates: 

 

Sl. 
No. 

Application 
Number 

Remarks on 
Eligibility 

Comments on 
the 

representation  

Remarks 

01. 2105-212-502 Was declared 
provisionally 
eligible subject to 
providing 
documentary 
proof of 
experience   
 
 

Proof of 
experience not 
submitted 
 

Ineligible 

02. 2105-212-1014 Was declared 
provisionally 
eligible subject to 
providing 
documentary 
proof of 
experience  
 
 

Proof of 
experience not 
submitted 
 

Ineligible 

03. 2105-212-1248 Was declared 
provisionally 
eligible subject to 
providing 
documentary 
proof of 
representing 
University/ 
Institute at 
State/National 
level and 
experience. 

Proof of 
representation 
submitted. Will 
be confirmed 
based on 
whether the 
representation 
was during the 
period of 
pursuing 
graduate/postgr
aduate studies 
while  
document 
verification. 

Eligible 



 

04. 2105-212-628 Was declared 
provisionally 
eligible subject to 
providing 
documentary 
proof of 
representing 
University 
/Institute at 
State/National 
level and 
experience 

Proof of 
representation 
not submitted 

Ineligible 

05. 2105-212-278 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
meeting age 
criteria 

Proof of age 
submitted 

Eligible 

06. 2105-212-911 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
meeting age 
criteria 

Not meeting the 
criteria as per 
proof of age 
submitted 

Ineligible 
 

07. 2105-212-1130 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
meeting age 
criteria 

Not meeting the 
criteria as per 
proof of age 
submitted 

Ineligible 
 

08. 2105-212-1580 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
having 
Graduation with 
Bachelor 
of Physical 
Education 
(B.P.Ed) or 
equivalent with at 
least 60% marks 

Not meeting the 
cut-off marks of 
graduation as 
per proof 
submitted 

Ineligible 

09. 2105-212-1570 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
providing proof of  
representing 
University/Institut
e at 

Proof of 
representation 
submitted 

Eligible 



State/National 
level 

10. 2105-212-1010 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
providing proof of  
representing  
University/Institut
e at 
State/National 
level 

Proof of 
representation 
submitted 

Eligible 

11. 2105-212-1052 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
providing proof of  
representing 
University/Institut
e at 
State/National 
level 

Proof of 
representation 
submitted 

Eligible 

12. 2105-212-826 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
providing proof of  
representing 
University/Institut
e at 
State/National 
level 

Proof of 
representation 
submitted. Will 
be confirmed 
based on 
whether the 
representation 
was during the 
period of 
pursuing 
graduate/postgr
aduate studies 
while  
document 
verification. 

Eligible 

13. 2105-212-894 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
having 3 years of 
relevant 
experience 
in any recognized 
Institution 

Proof of 
experience 
submitted 

Eligible 

14. 2105-212-1384 Was declared 
ineligible for not 

Proof of 
representation 

Eligible 



providing proof of  
representing 
University/Institut
e at 
State/National 
level 

submitted 

15. 2105-212-1264 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
providing proof of  
representing 
University/Institut
e at 
State/National 
level 

Proof of 
representation 
submitted 

Eligible 

16. 2105-212-1089 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
providing proof of  
representing 
University/Institut
e at 
State/National 
level 

Proof of 
representation 
submitted 

Eligible 

17. 2105-212-557 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
providing proof of  
representing 
University/Institut
e at 
State/National 
level 

Proof of 
representation 
not submitted 

Ineligible 

18. 2105-212-311 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
having 3 years of 
relevant 
experience 
in any recognized 
Institution 

Not meeting 
criteria as per 
proof of 
experience 
submitted 

Ineligible 

19. 2105-212-353 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
providing proof of  
representing 
University/Institut

Not meeting 
criteria as per 
proof of 
representation 
submitted 

Ineligible 



e at 
State/National 
level 

20. 2105-212-792 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
having 3 years of 
relevant 
experience 
in any recognized 
Institution 

Not meeting 
criteria as per 
proof of 
experience 
submitted 

Ineligible 

21 2105-212-1467 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
providing proof of  
representing 
University/Institut
e at 
State/National 
level 

Proof of 
representation 
submitted 

Eligible 

22. 2105-212-1034 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
meeting age 
criteria 

Not meeting age 
criteria as per 
proof of age 
submitted 

Ineligible 

23. 2105-212-378 Was declared 
ineligible for not 
having 
Graduation with 
Bachelor 
of Physical 
Education 
(B.P.Ed) or 
equivalent with at 
least 60% marks 
and 3 years of 
relevant 
experience 
in any recognized 
Institution 

Graduation 
certificate not 
provided 

Ineligible 

24. 2105-212-1509 Was declared 
provisionally 
eligible subject to 
providing 
documentary 

Proof of 
representation 
and experience 
not submitted 

Ineligible 



proof of 
representing 
University 
/Institute at 
State/National 
level and 
experience 

25. 2105-212-233 Was declared 
eligible 

Additional proof 
of graduation, 
experience and 
representation 
submitted 

Eligible 

26. 2105-212-226 Was declared 
eligible 

Additional proof 
of experience 
and 
representation 
submitted 

Eligible 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


